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Nichole Johnson August 01, 2022 09:03 AM CDT 
805 1st St SE

Tripoli, Iowa 50676

steelersfan-86@hotmail.com

 

Objection to be filed in Docket Nos.: 
 HLP-2021-0003 (Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC; Petition for Hazardous Liquid Pipeline

Permit)

 

It is my belief that this CO2 pipeline will be carrying highly toxic  and dangerous

chemicals. My main concern is if there is any leaks or breaks along the pipeline that

it would contaminate our land. The land that I own is considered to be a forest

reserve and I would hate to see that tainted either by plowing through with the huge

machinery or if there was a leak of some kind. Please consider this my official

objection to the project.
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